
 
 

   
   

News Story - Hajj and Eid-ul-Adha 
 

During the last week, 
the children have 
been focusing on 
Hajj. We first 
introduced children 
to Hajj role-play 
through small 
models and wooden 
people which the 
children enjoyed re-
enacting what they 
already knew. Apa 

explained about the journey of Hajj, the sacrifice that we make. 
 
The toddlers created a model Kabaa using modelling resources and paint. The 
children wore an ihraam or an abaya and circled around the Kabaa together. 
This is something the children really enjoyed.  
 
When we returned after our Eid break the children enjoyed a lovely ‘Eid party’ 
with their friends. Children came in wearing their fancy Eid outfits and we 
enjoyed playing some party games such as scavenger hunt, nasheed statues, 
nasheed chairs and catching bubbles outside. We also enjoyed some yummy 
party snack food and children shared with friends what they got up to on Eid 
day with their family and what presents they received.  


